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Please return the kicker funds to Oregonians! It is absolutely unconscionable to keep 

this tax surplus. So many businesses and people have been struggling for the last 

couple of years. Do not amend the Oregon Constitution to cease the requirement of 

returning surplus revenue to personal income taxpayers! 


